
The board held a regular meeting on 9-18-17 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Jeremy Saling-
Vice-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee- Dave Lang; 
Fiscal Officer-Molly Long; Zoning Inspector-Ron Duda; Road Worker- Rick Johnson and residents 
Kenneth Johnson, Jim Gorley, Kevin Turnbill, Jeremy Turnbill and Sydney Houdeshell. 
  
The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting. 
 

Old Business 
Lang- Reported that he has been working on the SCIP grant for Fairview Rd. He contacted LCATS 
for a car count and was told to use last years figure. Met with Jesse Parkinson, he offered 2 website 
proposals.  Lang made a motion to accept the JOOMLA proposal as more than one person will have 
access to the website for updates. 2nd by Saling. 
Saling- None 
 

New Business 
Lang- Sheriff called re: sheep in the road. 
Saling- None  
 

Public Comment- Kevin Turnbill reported that he bought the property next door to his and will be 
adding on and fixing it up.  He has Duda’s number for permits.  

Roads-  Rick reported that Cotterman will be closed on Thursday for guard rail installation at bridge, 
he took care of the drive on Spring Hill. Talked to Kevin Turnbill re: driveway.  Going to durapatch 
tomorrow, Cotterman, Franks and Springhill.  Needs new tire on mower.  

Safety- None 

Zoning-  Ron reported that the variance request for Linnridge Meadows was granted.  He talked to 
Austin re: Shooks, since there is some progress they are backing off- no action required. 

Fiscal Officer-Long- Updated cemetery maps, checked re: fall county meeting. 
 
Payments in the amount of $106,347.11 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Lang.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Saling, seconded by Lang. 
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